
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

20 July 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Further to our previous correspondence, we are writing to confirm the commencement of school 
details for September 2023. 
 
Monday 4th September 2023 
 
All new Y7 students will be issued with a 10-minute appointment that will allow us to capture their 
biometric print, this should only take a few minutes and they may leave school following this. The 
biometric print will enable students to start accessing our catering facilities here at Hungerhill.  
 
 

9:00am – 7H 10:00am – 7E 

9:10am – 7U 10:10am – 7R 

9:30am – 7N 10:30am – 7I 

9:40am – 7G 10:40am – 7L 

 
 
Upon arrival, you should sign it at the main reception where you will be escorted to the waiting 
area. Once we have triggered your child’s enrolment on our central management system, we will 
be able to capture their biometric print. Once this is completed you will receive an email with 
instructions how to register for our online payment platform, iPayimpact. Please do not ignore 
this email. The email will provide a specific Child Account Ref which you will need when creating 
an account. Once registered, you will be able to top up your child’s catering account to enable 
your child to purchase a school lunch using their biometric print. Please note, children without an 
active catering account will be expected to bring a packed lunch until this is set up and activated. 
 
Tuesday 5th September 2023 
 
The school premises are open from 8:15am where Y7 students will be guided to their social area. 
Ordinarily, students can access their form bases from 8:30am. 
On the first morning, year 7 students will be directed to the exam hall for a morning assembly. 
From here they will be dismissed to their form bases where they will be issued with their 
timetables, planners and undertake a series of team building activities, including a further tour of 



 
 

 

the school. Students will access some lessons on this day but will follow their timetable in full from 
Wednesday 6th September where they will be expected to have all required equipment, including 
PE kit. 
 
If you have any queries throughout the summer, please continue to use the designated transition 
email – transition@hungerhillschool.com  
 
 
Regards

 
  

mailto:transition@hungerhillschool.com

